
   

     
        
         
 

   

   

     
 

 

 

     
    

 

     
       

       
     

 

   
    

 

          
    

 

 

       
         

  

 

 
    

          
         
 

 
       

 

 

 

Louisiana Department of 
Health Informational Bulletin 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Providers 

Date: June 21, 2022 

Subject: Informational Bulletin 22-16: Immunization Update - Pneumococcal 
Vaccines 

Informational Bulletins that summarize policies and/or procedures are intended 
for quick reference and are accurate on the date they are issued. 

Effective January 1, 2022, the immunization fee schedules have been updated on the Louisiana 
Medicaid website at http://www.lamedicaid.com to include vaccines on the “Young Adult” and 
“Adult” fee schedules. The file has been updated to include coverage of both the pneumococcal 
15 and 20 valent conjugate vaccines. 

AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana is updating our claims system to reflect these updates, which 
should complete by July 21, 2022. 

Providers do not need to take action. Impacted claims will be reprocessed automatically no later 
than August 5, 2022. 

Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 
Services at 1-888-922-0007. The Provider Services Department can be reached between 7:00 am 
– 7:00 pm daily. 

Missed an Informational Bulletin? 
You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and 
Updates page of our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Information 
Bulletins. 

Need to update your provider information? Send full details to: 
network@amerihealthcaritasla.com. 

http://www.lamedicaid.com/
http://amerihealthcaritasla.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates
http://amerihealthcaritasla.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates
https://ldh.la.gov/index.cfm/page/1198
https://ldh.la.gov/index.cfm/page/1198
mailto:network@amerihealthcaritasla.com

